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Communication dated 2 August 2005 received 
from the Permanent Missions of France, 

Germany and the United Kingdom to the Agency

The Director General received on 2 August 2005 a communication from the Permanent Missions of 

France, Germany and the United Kingdom, dated 2 August 2005, attaching the text of a letter sent by 

the Ministers of Foreign Affairs of France, Germany and the United Kingdom, and the High 

Representative of the European Union, to the Secretary of the Supreme National Security Council of 

the Islamic Republic of Iran.   

The communication from the Permanent Missions and, as requested therein, the text of the letter, are 

herewith attached for the information of all Member States. 

International Atomic Energy Agency 








